
 

Bridge of Orchy Hotel 
Bridge of Orchy 

PA36 4AD 
Telephone +440(0)1838 400208 
Email info@bridgeoforchy.co.uk 

 

 
 
 

 

Temporary Hotel Closure 

  

It is with great sadness that we have taken the decision to temporarily close 

the hotel with immediate effect today, Sunday 22nd of March 2020. 

This has been an incredibly difficult decision to make, but the health and 

safety of our valued team, guests and suppliers is our utmost priority. 

If you have a reservation with the hotel for arrival up to 15th May 2020, our 

reservations team will be in contact with you as soon as possible.  

Due to the high volume of calls we kindly request that you await our phone 

call. If you have an urgent query, please contact: info@bridgeoforchy.co.uk 

We will continue to communicate with you in relation to a reopening date in 

line with the government guidance on COVID-19. 

We hope you will all stay safe in these unprecedented times and take this 

opportunity to thank you for your valued support over the years. 

We look forward to welcoming you back with the warm Highland hospitality 

once the situation will get back to normal. 

Kindest regards, 

 

The Bridge of Orchy Team  
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